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Wednesday 15 July 1998

Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Elaine McClure

Our ref: EMcC/DB 
Your ref:

The Right Hon. David Trimble MP 
The Office of the First Minister 
Parliament Buildings
Stormont
BELFAST
BT4 3ST

JUL 1998

(x9^

-The Ulster Society^
For the Promotion of Ulster-British Heritage and Culture

A Registered Charity (No. X01154/92)

Brownlow House. Windsor Avenue. Lurgan. Co. Armagh. Northern Ireland BT67 9BJ 

Tel: 01762-327677 Fax: 01762-329524

I am writing to you to express an interest in the Civic Forum which is a feature of 
the Belfast Agreement of 10 April 1998. As a cultural organisation the Ulster 
Society feels it might have much to contribute to its work and deliberations.



17 July 1998

Dear Miss McClure

Yours sincerely

Ireland - Tel: (01232) Fax: (01232)

The First Minister has asked me to thank you for your letter of 15 July 1998 
regarding the Civil Forum.

Mr Trimble has asked me to say that he has noted your expression of interest in 
the Civil Forum which will be taken into account when deliberations on the 
Forum and its structure get underway.

THE NEW NORTHERN IRELAND ASSEMBLY
DAVID TRIMBLE, FIRST MINISTER

Miss Elaine McClure 
The Ulster Society 
Brownlow House 
Windsor Avenue 
LURGAN 
Co Armagh 
BT67 9BJ

DAVID CRABBE
Private Secretary to the First Minister

parliament Buildings, Stormont, BELFAST, BT4 3SW, Northern


